To all foreign nationals living in Kagoshima Prefecture:
Do you want to try a traditional Japanese tea experience?

Tea Gathering for Friendship and Unity
(Urasenke, Wago-no-chakai)
Applications will open from 15" October.

The Kagoshima International Exchange Tea Ceremony will be held again this year,
sponsored by Yonemori Construction Co., Ltd. and co-sponsored by the Japan-Vietnam
Tea Ceremony Cultural Exchange Association and others.

This tea ceremony follows the spirit of Wago-no-chakai (Tea Gathering for Friendship and
Unity) which is the movement started by Urasenke Daisoushou (the once grand master of
the Urasenke school of Japanese tea) in Okinawa, Amami and Kagoshima.

This event aims to introduce tea ceremony culture and the spirit of harmony to
Vietnamese people and other all foreign nationalities.

How about an afternoon experiencing the traditional Japanese culture of tea ceremony?

DATE - TIME

30" November 2024 (Sat) 12:30 ~ 16:00
There will be 4 sessions:
1* Session: 12:30~

2" Session: 13:30~ * Please gather 30 minutes
3" Session: 14:30~ before each session.
4" Session: 15:30~

LOCATION

Kagoshima University, Arata Kinen Kaikan (Arata Auditorium)
(1-21-24 Korimoto, Kagoshima City)

PARTICIPATION FEE - CAPACITY

Free
Maximum of 50 people

APPLICATION

8" October (Tue): Applications open (via Google form)
21% November (Thu): Applications close

INQUIRIES

Kagoshima International Association (PIC: Mr. Fuijii)
Kakuix Exchange Centre 1F
(Kagoshima Prefectural Citizens Exchange Centre)
14-50 Yamashita-cho, Kagoshima City
TEL: 099-221-6620 E-mail: kia3@kiaweb.or.jp




